

Leverstock Green CE (VC) Primary School

Striving for excellence; caring for the individual.

Green Lane
Hemel Hempstead
Hertfordshire
HP2 4SA
01442 406520
admin@leverstockgreen.herts.sch.uk

July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Trip - Harry Potter Universal Studio Tour

As part of the children's English topic-based learning on 'Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone' in the second autumn term, we would like to take the children on a trip to the Warner Brothers Studios, Leavesden.

The trip will link extremely well to their topic and consolidate some of the exciting work they will have been doing together in class. The children will also have the benefit of having an Art and Design lesson taught onsite at the studios.

It will take place *Tuesday 26th November*, they will leave by coach at 8:45am so please drop them at school for 8:30am prompt. We hope to return back at school for approximately 3pm.

Children will need to wear school uniform and bring a coat according to the weather conditions on the day. They will need a small back pack or string bag containing a water bottle and a healthy packed lunch (usual rules apply – no fizzy drinks, sweet and <u>no nuts</u>). Please also include a morning snack.

In order for the trip to take place we will require a payment of £27 per child, you will be able to pay in 2 instalments of £13.50 and payment is due on or before 1st November. Please visit Arbor > Trips to make a payment and consent to your child attending the trip.

Please do not hesitate to contact the office should you have any queries, need to discuss payment or require further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V. Burgess Headteacher